Eastern Shore (NY) Chapter of The Links, Incorporated



Hon. Ayesha K. Brantley, JFC President

Teresa Evans Vice President

Dr. Erica Beauplan, D.O. Recording Secretary

Keisha Marshall-Wagner, Esq. Treasurer

Desiree Bunch Financial Secretary

Dr. Marie Desvarieux-Padilla, MD Immediate Past President

Khadijah Muhammad-Starling, Esq. Parliamentarian



Access Application Here

February 1, 2024

Dear High School Counselor,

The Eastern Shore (NY) Chapter of The Links, Incorporated is a chapter in a national public service organization of professional African American women who provide support and programming to enrich the lives of people of African descent in the United States and throughout the diaspora. Our Chapter specifically services the Suffolk County community and in furtherance of such dispenses annual academic scholarships to high school graduating seniors.

The Eastern Shore (NY) Links Scholarship Committee is requesting your assistance in identifying African American seniors in your school who meet the following criteria:

- Graduating from high school in June 2024
- · Resides in Suffolk County
- Needs access to financial resources and support to further their education
- Maintains a 3.0 GPA or higher
- Plans to attend college or vocational school in Fall 2024 (special consideration given to students attending a Historically Black College or University).

Please present a copy of this letter and the scholarship checklist inclusive of the QR code link for the application, to all eligible students. The student's application, official transcript (including first semester senior grades), SAT/ACT scores (optional), class rank, GPA, proof of college acceptance, two letters of recommendation and a 250 word essay should be emailed to:

Eastern Shore (NY) Links Scholarship Chairpersons, Felicia Thomas-Williams and Kathryn Simmons at ESCLinkscholarshipNY@gmail.com

All required information must be received by 11:59pm EST in April 15, 2024.

We appreciate your cooperation and look forward to accepting your students' applications.

Sincerely,
Ayesha K. Brantley & Monique Darrisaw-Akil
Chapter President
Services to Youth Facet Chair

P.O. Box 591, Wheatley Heights, NY 11798 E-mail: esclinks98@gmail.com